
September 13-15, 2020 (1) Radio Spot  
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School 
District. 
 
New to the District this year is our student information system.  One of 
the improved features of this system is ParentVUE.  ParentVUE 
provides parents real time information about their child’s homework, 
assignments and easy email access to teachers.  ParentVUE can be 
found on the Parent Resource page at pendleton.k12.or.us.  I 
encourage all parents to remain engaged in your child’s education. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed 
to every student, every day! 


